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Perfect Pine Cones..

Who remembers pine cones?? The participants were introduced to 

these brown “bushes” before and couldn’t quite pinpoint when. Sure 

enough, Fayge reminded us that we incorporated pinecones when 

we created hedgehogs back in October. We were delighted to use 

them again and jumped right in. Each participant received a cotton 

ball. We spread it apart and stuffed the shreds into the folds of the pine 

cone. The finishing touch was coating the pine cone in iridescent glitter. 

Fayge hung up this sparkling craft on a winter bulletin board at Day Hab, 

proudly displayed for all to see. The grins on the participants’ faces matched the 

glitter on the pine cones. Anyone in need of a skilled artist? You know where to 

find us! 
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Spot the Item..

This week’s activity was “spot on”! The participants were jumping 

out of their seats with contagious energy as staff explained the game. 

We divided the room into three so that two tables competed against 

each other. We announced different items around the room and our job 

was to find them. Once a participant spotted an item, he/she raced around 

the room. Whoever reached the item first earned their team a point. Paint-

ing of a lake anyone? Mordy spotted a “cat” on the bulletin board. Yvette 

frantically searched and finally found a photo of Eshka on the birthday 

bulletin board. Our intelligence and sharp vision came in handy. The 

participants aced their way through the game and emerged victori-

ous!! The laughter lasted through the day and accompanied us 

home! 

Flatlands Library..

On Tuesday morning, a lucky group of participants, including 

Marc and Shoshana, trooped to the Flatlands library. We had a per-

sonal guide, Michael, who read us a book. We were then given several 



choices of videos. Zootopia won out. The participants sat spell-

bound as they watched their favorite characters come alive. All 

too soon, it was time to leave. We are counting down the days to our 

next visit!

Drumroll Please..

The participants anticipate our weekly drumming session and Thursday 

could not have come fast enough! When Rob arrived with a “bang”, the 

participants cheered. Hey, hey, what do you say, let me know your 

name! We drummed along to the welcome chant. The next song 

was a classic from Yaakov Shwekey. Gita was smiling from ear 

to ear, having a “blast”. Rob then went around and asked each 

participant for a number. Aloud and in unison, the participants 

banged on their drum that number of times. Sara chose the 

number 5. Lila surprised us with a dance. The music was still ring-

ing in our ears as we continued with our next activity. We all know 

that Otsar Day Hab truly can’t be “beat”!!


